From:
To: Manston Airport
Subject: Manston airport

Date: 17 November 2021 10:21:53

Dear Sirs

The way I see this is .If Ann Clough had sold to Riveroaks when she shut down Manston a DCO would not be needed as basically it would have carried on as Kent International . She then stripped all its assets and made a fortune . But now Riveroaks own it they have been stopped from there project that I believe it is Important to the area and the country. You never know when this massive runway will be needed as it was in world wars 1 & 2 and the Falklands issue. Riveroaks say they have the money and connections to do this so why not let them try it won't cost the rate payers anything.

Mr Roy Sands